CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

LABOR - MANAGEMENT RELATIONS BOARD

PATRICK HALTER
SUSAN CHAPPELL
JUAN MONTOYA

NOTICE OF CANCELATION

THE CITY LABOR-MANAGEMENT

PO Box 1293 RELATIONS BOARD MEETING
HAS BEEN CANCELED FOR
Albuquerque MONDAY. JUNE 30, 2014.
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING WILL BE
NM 7103 THURSDAY., JULY 10, 2014.

www.cabg.gov

If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Enviquez at 505-924-3918.
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